## Diego de Moraes and Siyu Sheng October 1<sup>st</sup>, 2025

## To the Wonderful Kindergarten Staff at Stodulka,

We are writing to express our deepest gratitude as our daughter, **Cleo**, prepares for her last day with you on October 1st, 2025.

From the moment **Cleo** joined your kindergarten, we have been so impressed and comforted by the incredible care, dedication, and warmth she has received. Every day, she has come home with stories of fun, learning, and the kindness of her teachers and all the staff.

We want to particularly thank **Karin and all teachers** for creating such a nurturing and stimulating environment. You've not only taught her so much, but you've also fostered her curiosity, confidence, and love for learning. It truly means the world to us to see her thrive and grow under your guidance.

Thank you for everything – for the laughter, the lessons, the comfort, and for making **Cleo**'s time in kindergarten such a joyful and memorable chapter. We will always cherish the wonderful memories and the positive impact you've had on her.

With our warmest regards and sincerest appreciation,

Diego de Moraes and Siyu Sheng